
 

An Ecumenical Service of Prayer  

for Peace in the Middle East  

for the Protection of  

Persecuted Christians and  

Remembrance of the New Martyrs  
 

 

St. Paul’s Greek Orthodox Church 
4949 Alton Pkwy, Irvine, CA 92604 

 

Friday, October 10th, 7pm  
 

Reception to follow in the Parish Center 
 

Sponsored by the Roman Catholic,  Eastern 
Catholic  and Orthodox Christian Churches  

of Orange County 

 

Vigil for  
Persecuted Christians  

in the Middle East 

 


